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December 28, 1951

California Division of Water Reseurses
P. 0. Box 1079 - ' '
Sacramento 5, Cadifornia

ATTENTION: Mr. Harrison Smitherum
Dear Sir:

I have your letter of December 6, 1951, wherein you de-
gignated January 8, 1952, as the date for a conference with
your department on Applications 5169 and 6534. I will in-
form you that this was hot acknowledged previously as up un-—
i1l yesterday it was the intention of our Attorney, Mr. John
Robinson, and myself to be in Sacramento on that date. Yester-
day Mr. Robinson informed me that on account of court matters
it would be impossible for him to make the trip. I am there-
fore requesting that the date for this conference be extended
to another date that would be satisfactory to all concerned.
Please suggest another date st your convenience.

Yours very truly,

‘ot 8 5L 4

Chester C. Taylor
Engineer-Manager

CCT:m

EXHIBIT

Ted- 65




.
TR
Vo

f

o

)
-
!




